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February	11,	2019	
	
	
Dear	Senator:	
	
On	behalf	of	more	than	160,000	Americans	for	Prosperity-Florida	activists,	I	urge	
you	to	support	S.B.	406	an	act	relating	to	Theft,	when	it	is	voted	on	today	in	the	
Criminal	Justice	Committee.	This	vote	will	be	recorded	in	our	2019	session	
legislative	scorecard.	
	
S.B.	406,	sponsored	by	Senator	Brandes,	will	increase	the	felony	threshold	for	theft	
to	an	amount	much	more	in	line	with	modern	times	while	still	allowing	for	penalties	
with	those	engaged	in	theft	on	a	professional	level.	
	
AFP-FL	and	our	activists	believe	strongly	in	a	fair	and	responsible	criminal	justice	
system.	It	is	for	this	reason	that	I	ask	for	your	favorable	support	of	S.B.	406.		
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Skylar	Zander	
State	Director	for	Florida	
Americans	for	Prosperity	
	
Cc:	Senate	President	Bill	Galvano		
							Senator	Jeff	Brandes		
	


